
 
 
 
 
 
 

To: All Ongwanada Staff 
 

From: Lorrie Heffernan 
 

Date: July 30, 2024. 

MEMO 

 

Re: Changes in Human Resources  
 

 
Effective immediately, Shannon Pierce will assume the role of Manager of Human 
Resources, while Cari Breault will take on the role of Human Resource Specialist. Both 
Shannon and Cari will remain accessible via their current email addresses and phone 
numbers, and will continue to work from their existing offices. These role changes are 
effective immediately and will continue until further notice. 


